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MRS. JEROME L. STERN 
CHAIRMAN 

August 10, 1976 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
27 West 86th Street 
New York, New York 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamn: 

Our warmest congratulations and best wishes on 
your election as President of Yeshiva University. 
It is, indeed, a well-deserved honor and we are 
sure that your tenure with the University will 
be most fruitful and exciting. 

We know that the bonds between our two Universities 
will continue to grow and be strengthened under 
your leadership. We are honored to have you as 
a member of our American Board of Overseers. 

With all good wishes to you and Mindy. 

Cordially, 

Cand 
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